
MEMORANDUM 

To:   Foreign Risk Retention Groups 

From:  Jeff Trendel, Deputy Commissioner 

Re:   2024 Foreign Risk Retention Group Registration and Premium Tax Reporting  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

This memorandum shall serve notice that the annual risk retention group registration for your company 
is set to expire on December 31, 2023.  If your company desires to remain on the list of registered risk 
retention groups in North Carolina, a completed Risk Retention Group Registration Renewal Form 
must be received by the North Carolina Department of Insurance no later than January 1, 2024.  

The Registration Renewal Form must be emailed to:  Christine.Williams@ncdoi.gov 

Due dates for quarterly premium taxes are as follows: 

• 1st Quarter – April 30, 2024
• 2nd Quarter – July 31, 2024
• 3rd Quarter – October 31, 2024
• 4th Quarter – January 31, 2025

Form RRG-03, along with any applicable tax remittances, should be  sent to the following address: 

North Carolina Department of Insurance 
Financial Analysis & Receivership Division 
Foreign Risk Retention Groups 
1203 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-1203 

North Carolina Department of Insurance 
Financial Analysis & Receivership Division 
Foreign Risk Retention Groups 
1203 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-1203 




